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COMPENSATION FOR HAEMOPHILIACS 

We discussed the Secretary of State's comments on Dr Moore's 
submission of 7 July. For the record, the Secretary of State 
has commented: 

"This is very difficult. But my initial reaction is it 
would be most unwise to do", (le make the 'further look' 
at the haemophiliacs case public). 
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